
We have had an extraordinary few months in the Country Councils with many
campaigns created, running and due to run to support the people in those
countries that are represented - we encourage you to sign up if you do not yet
have a representative in your country, or reach out to your representative if
you have not done so yet.

Fresh off the press: 
WCH Austria attended the broad coalition of concerned citizens’ groups to
protect the sovereignty of the people against the WHO pandemic treaty and
the International Health Regulations on Friday 11th Jul:
https://www.worldcouncilforhealth.org/event/solidarity-without-borders/

WCH Bermuda has written to extend the wish of the people to curtail
experimental vaccinations in the population, due to the evidence of harm
around the world and at home: https://www.worldcouncilforhealth.org/letter-
from-wch-bermuda-in-response-to-ministry-of-health-vaccination-drive/.

WCH Australia has completed a successful month-long webinar series with an
international audience highlighting many different aspects of health and
wellbeing with experts from Australia and abroad to support health
sovereignty for all.

WCH Brazil continues with its wide-reaching popular campaign to remove the
Covid-vaccinations from the childhood schedule and protect Brazilian
children. This campaign has now been running for over a month and is moving
from state auditorium to state auditorium for parents to come and seek
information and redress. Although ‘just’ removing these gene-altering
injections from the childhood schedule may not seem like enough to some,
activists and concerned medical professionals have started what looks to be
an ongoing campaign that will extend its reach with time. Our children are our
future.
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WCH Japan Coalition has currently disbanded due to various technicalities,
including the official resignation of Dr Tess Lawrie as director last December,
and the resignation of members of the steering committee, causing the
organisation to not be currently practicable. (Although Dr Lawrie’s name still
appears on the website, she did resign seven months ago and still awaits the
amendment of the website and other). We await new representation from the
honourable people of Japan, who number in the many thousands supporting
the Better Way Principles and grassroots movement for health sovereignty and
wellbeing.

World Council for Health is an international grassroots organisation
dedicated to co-creating a better way with all people based on the Better
Way Principles, namely:

We act in honour and do no harm
We have free will
We are part of nature
Spirituality is integral to our wellbeing
We thrive together
We value different perspectives
We use technology with discernment.

NOTE: It has been brought to our attention that Dr Tess Lawrie’s name is listed as
a Director on the WCH Japan Coalition website and in a recent newsletter. Dr
Lawrie would like to clarify that she officially resigned from WCH Japan Coalition
on the 15 December 2024. She has requested that her name be removed with
immediate effect from the website and all marketing material.


